From:

To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: ExQ3 3.1.1

Date: 04 August 2019 20:55:46
Dear Sir

I wish to object to the requested change in the planning application above. As it indicates that the reason for
building the warehouses is a greater priority than the Rail Hub so that any claims that rail is more
environmentally friendly are automatically negated. If the proposed warehouses were indeed in full use then the
road infrastructure in the area would suffer. Since the visit of the inspector there have been many more
instances when the M6 has been fully out partially closed ( statistics from highways agency will confirm). This
project is not needed on any level and I strongly object to these warehouses being built either before or after the
hub.

Gill Collins

Sent from my iPad





